
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear 4-Her,  

 

We are excited for you to be a part of our 4-H program. As a 4-Her you can attend 4-H summer 

camp with us. We know camp can be expensive so we have a solution for you.  

 

Our candy for camp program was a great success last year. We had 28 kids earn over $3,700 

towards the cost of 4-H Camp. 

 

This year we will sell the Van Wyk $1 dollar bars. Each box sold will profit the camper $24.00. 

After much consideration in cost and profit for the camper, we decided to continue with this 

candy bar option this year. We highly encourage you to sell as many boxes as possible to help 

reduce the cost of 4-H Camp.  

 

If you are interested in participating in Candy for Camp, please return this contract and $36 

deposit to the Extension Office. The deposit will be credited to your camp fees. We will sell 

candy in two month rotations. Our first candy cycle will begin December 1st. I have included 

the candy cycle dates below. The first 20 to sign a Candy for Camp contract and pay their 

deposit will be allowed to sell candy bars. 

 

Cycle Number Start Date End Date 

Cycle 1 December 1st January 31st 

Cycle 2 February 1st April 3rd 

Cycle 3 April 3rd  June 2nd 

 

 

Please sign up for our Candy for Camp Remind. You will get text alerts when we receive new 

boxes of candy and other important information as needed. You will only receive messages 

from our office. To sign up text the number 81010 the message @4hcandy. 

 

We will have a Candy Kickoff parent meeting to answer any questions you might have about 

Candy for Camp or 4-H Camp in general. The date of the kickoff will be November 15th, 2016 

at 6:00 P.M. at the Extension Office. 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact our office at 731-584-4601 or e-mail me 

at paschall@utk.edu. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Amanda Paschall, Extension Agent I 


